
Community testing centres to resume
services

     A spokesman for the Food and Health Bureau announced today (October 13)
that as the Tropical Cyclone Warning Signal no. 8 has been cancelled, all
community testing centres (CTCs) will gradually resume services. However, all
mobile specimen collection stations will remain closed.

     For persons who were unable to undergo testing during the service
suspension of CTCs, they may make bookings again or go to the CTCs for walk-
in service. There are still plenty of testing quotas at CTCs tomorrow and in
the coming two weeks.
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